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Above:  The grand unveiling of the renderings of St. Patrick Academy were 

shown to the community on Monday evening.  The room was packed with 

school families, prospective families, parishioners, and community members.  

Oak Point Associates walked through the interior and exterior designs as well 

as the property layout.  Jim Broom, president of Hope for Tomorrow Founda-

tion, introduced a two year tuition freeze at the current non-supported rate 

for all families registering for next year.   Thank you to our students who came 

out to greet our guests!  There is  a second meeting tonight at Community 

Campus at 6:30. 

Left: At this past weekend’s U Go Bro Attitash Race Series, Sammy 

Scott of Saint Pat’s won the silver medal with a time of 43.26        

seconds shaving off almost 3 seconds from his first run!  We cannot 

wait to see what Sammy clocks as the season progresses! Congrats, 

Sammy! 

Above:  Fifth graders, Lucy and Morgan, are experimenting with 

what it was like to write in colonial times with a quill pen. 


